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From: Grabe, Michael
To: Warriors, PLN (CPC)
Subject: concerns over proposed Warriors Stadium
Date: Monday, July 27, 2015 1:55:41 PM


Dear Brett Bollinger,


I am writing to express my personal concerns over the planned stadium at Mission 
Bay. I am a professor and faculty member at the University of California, San 
Francisco, and my research lab and office are located on the Mission Bay Campus. 
The traffic in this region of the city is terrible on many days, especially those that 
have an event at the baseball stadium. A few months ago it took me 2 hours and 40 
minutes to drive a car from Mission Bay across the Bay Bridge. This is completely 
unacceptable, and it highlights that the growth in this region of the city is outpacing 
the infrastructure for transport into and out of the region. As you know, this traffic 
problem is only going to get worse if this new proposed stadium is built in Mission 
Bay. Therefore, I oppose this new stadium, and I believe that the city should oppose 
this new construction also.


I want to state again that these are my own opinions.


Sincerely,
Michael Grabe
----------------------------------------------------------
Michael Grabe
Associate Professor
University of California, San Francisco
Cardiovascular Research Institute
Department of Pharmaceutical Chemistry
555 Mission Bay Blvd South, Room 452T, MC 3122
San Francisco, California 94158-9001
415-502-2874 (office)
415-476-8173 (fax)
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